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January 16, 2024 
 
 
CUSD Staff and Families, 
 
The CUSD Board of Trustees will no longer be discussing, or considering, action on school closures as an 
option to help address our budget situation. 
 
They will discuss, explore and consider all other options, but there will be no further discussions, and 
no actions, regarding the closure of any CUSD schools in 2024/25. While this decision does not allow us 
to make progress in the effort to address our fiscal condition, it will intensify the efforts to seek other 
areas to address in the weeks/months to come. 
 
We will collectively and diligently continue to work to find other areas to reduce our expenditures, and 
to continue to address our deficit and cash flow issues in our ongoing efforts to avoid, or at least delay, 
a State/County Takeover of CUSD.  
 
The CUSD Board will also continue the process of forming a District Advisory Committee, to directly 
engage interested parents/community members/staff to see how they might assist and support our 
collective efforts to address our budget situation. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mark Campbell 
Superintendent 
Calaveras Unified School District 
 


